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March 29, 2023 
 

GAF COMMERCIAL PRICE INCREASE – TPO MEMBRANES 
 
TO: Customers of GAF Commercial Roofing – United States, Canada and International 

 

Dear Friends, 
 
In keeping with GAF Commercial’s commitment to provide a clear Not to Exceed 
outlook for future pricing of our roofing products, please be advised of the following 
update. 
 
Effective with shipments on/after Monday July 3, 2023, all TPO membranes will 
increase as indicated below.  Products affected by this increase are as follows: 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This increase has been already reflected in any job quotes that have been generated. It 
has become necessary to implement this increase due to recent inflation of the raw 
materials used to manufacture TPO membranes, such as polypropylene and resins. 
 
Increased pricing will be valid through September 30, 2023.  We will reassess pricing for 
the remainder of the year at a later date, and communicate our pricing intentions to you 
through our Commercial Sales team. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns. 
 
With my best, and sincere thanks for your support, 
 
 

 
 

Alma Garnett 
Sr. Vice President, Sales 
Commercial Roofing Systems 

Product 
Increase NOT 
TO EXCEED 

  Q3 2023 

All TPO Smooth Membranes   +$0.02/SF 

All TPO Fleece Back Membranes +$0.02/SF 

All TPO Extreme Membranes (Smooth & Fleece Back) +$0.02/SF 

All TPO Self-Adhered Membranes +$0.02/SF 


